
 

08/06/23 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Change to length of primary school day from September 2023 

 

The government expect all schools to have a school week of 32.5 hours per week 

from September 2023. Our school week is currently 30 hours. This means we must 

extend our school day by half an hour to meet this requirement. 

 

We have set up a survey for parents, whose children will be at West Street Primary 

School from this September, to provide you with an opportunity to choose one of 

two options for the new times. 

 

The survey will take no more than 2 minutes to complete. 

 

It is completely anonymous – no individual parent can be identified. 

 

The survey will be available from Friday 9th June at 9.00am until Sunday 11th June at 

9.00am. 

 

Next week, we will inform parents of the outcome of this survey. 

 

We encourage all parents to take part. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Sarah Watson (Headteacher) 
 

 

 

 
 

 

West Street Community Primary School  

West Street 

Colne  

Lancashire 

BB8 0HW 

 

Tel: 01282 865840   

Email: head@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk 

www.west-street.org 
 

 

mailto:head@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.west-street.org/

